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7/21/2023 11:28:00 AM

Hello,

The Aston micro-housing project and others similar or a bad idea and should not be support ed by 
council. Housing units, however small, should have kitchens.

Best,
Frank

Sent from my iPad

7/23/2023 4:32:00 PM

I love the renovation that was completed at the skate park on Cherry
Street! The artwork is especially well done and appropriate. It also
appears that many young people and adults are using and enjoying the
facility.
I'm wondering if trash and recycling receptacles will be provided as they
were previously along the side fronting Flint Street. I already notice a
growing collection of bottles, food bags and other refuse. Thanks for your
attention to this matter.
Cherie Morris, Montford home owner.

7/24/2023 6:22:00 PM

Greetings!

See attached Public Comment for the record for Council meeting tomorrow. I
have emailed to council direct, but also sending in here for the record.

Thanks!

-Barry Bialik
CEO: Thirsty Monk and Compact Cottages
Member: Asheville Affordable Housing Advisory Committee


